[bookmark: _GoBack] Dear Parents,
Thank you for attending our film night and making it such a success! It was fun and a great opportunity to show the children’s work. 
This week, our book was ‘Welcome to alien school’ .
In English, we made up alien words, we wrote sentences and made a poster to convince Mr Lee to turn our school into an alien school!
 In Maths, we worked on adding 2 more than a number by counting on; we also worked on our reasoning and problem solving skills.
In Art and Design, we made rockets/spaceships for our little alien. In RE, we talked about special places.
Week commencing 20th Feb:	 - Wellies Wednesday! 

Dates for your diary:	 - children and parents challenge: Friday 3rd March, 2.00pm
· Open morning for science week: Tuesday 14th March
· Trip to Think tank: Friday 17th March
· Celebration assembly: Friday 24th March
· Parents evening: 28th/29th March
· Maths morning with parents: Friday 31st March, 9.00-9.30
Thank you to all the parents that joined us during our ‘Phonics morning’!
Please come and see us if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you for your support. 
Have a lovely week!
Class 1 team











	
